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 1) Dear Mr and Ms Ephraim,
 I'm very happy to be writing to let you know that my family and I 
are doing fine. We're currently in the second term of the school 
year and classes are continuing very well. Compassion project 
activities are also proceeding very well. What's the weather like 
where you live? It's rainy season here but it doesn't rain due to 
climate change. We'll soon be on school break for Passover. I 
hope you've been preparing to celebrate the death and 
resurrection of our Lord Jesus.
 Peace be with you ! 
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2) Thank you very much for your support through the 
Compassion project. 
 God bless you !

3) May God keep me safe !


